
 
 
October 23, 2018 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 26th Floor, P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
 
Re:  Lakefront Utilities Inc. Procedural Order No. 1 
  
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

On October 22, 2018 Lakefront Utilities Inc. (LUI) received a letter from the Ontario Energy Board (the 

Board) advising the utility of the procedures related to its application for electricity distribution rates and 

standby charges effective January 1, 2019.  

 

Included in Procedural Order No. 1 is the requirement for Lakefront Utilities to file a written reply 

submission with the OEB and deliver it to all other parties by November 7, 2018. Due to a scheduling 

conflict, LUI requests that the OEB amend the scheduled date to November 9, 2018. 

 

Should the board have questions regarding this matter please contact me at agiddings@lusi.on.ca. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Adam Giddings, CPA, CA 

Management of Regulatory Compliance and Finance 

Lakefront Utilities Inc. 
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